Caconut
CREEK_

Butterfiy CAPITAL OF THE WORLD *

COCONUT CREEK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL — TRAFFIC ISSUES

ATTENTION: Parents, guardians, caregivers, and anyone transporting children to and
from Coconut Creek Elementary School.

The Coconut Creek Police Department is responsible for ensuring the safety of all students
and the community. However, a significant increase in vehicles transporting students to
school has presented several new traffic challenges throughout the 2022-2023 school year.

This notice is intended to educate drivers on the types of actions that are contrary to
Florida State Traffic Laws before the Coconut Creek Police Department is forced to
conduct stricter enforcement. In order to maintain the safe flow of traffic, it is essential
that everyone obeys the following stipulations:

e Lining up, parking or stopping of any kind on the roadway, prior to 2:30 PM, is

strictly prohibited

Do not block the intersections or any portion of the crosswalks in the area

Do not block driveways

Do not block exits/entrances to communities

Do not enter neighboring residential communities or businesses to park, awaiting

2:30 PM dismissal time

« Do not park on the grass swales of neighboring communities. This practice leads
to property damage

» Do not stop in the roadway to pick-up or drop-off students

ANY VIOLATION OF FLORIDA STATE STATUTES WILL RESULT
IN THE ISSUANCE OF TRAFFIC CITATIONS.

Please share this information with others designated to drop-off or pick-up students at
Coconut Creek Elementary School. With everyone’s cooperation, we will effectively
improve the safe and timely flow of traffic in the area. Thank you for your anticipated
cooperation.

SERGEANT DON DAVIS
Traffic Services Unit
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